
KENDALL COUNTY 
SENIOR SERVICES LEVY 

 
Kendall County is soliciting applications from service providers for use of a portion of 
the revenues generated with the Senior Programming Tax Levy.  Qualified applicants are 
Not-for-Profit and governmental agencies that provide or intend to provide services that 
will enhance the lifestyle and independence of Kendall County’s senior citizen 
population. Applications are due to the Kendall County Administrative Services 
Department, 111 West Fox Street, Suite 316, Yorkville, IL by 4:00 p.m., Monday, March  
4, 2024. Applications will be reviewed by the Kendall County Finance & Budget 
Committee with recommendations to the full County Board for final approval in April. 
Questions should be directed to, County Administration at 630-553-4171 or 
KCAdmin@kendallcountyil.gov. 
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